TONY SHAFRAZI GALLERY

June 23, 2012

Mr. John Ewing

INE writin% | editing
18 — 42 25" Road, 3F
Astoria, NY 11102

Dear Mr. Ewing,

Thank you for your letter. At the moment, we do not have any need for writers, but we are
happy to keep your information on file. Thank you for reaching out.

Best,
> S
K —
Hiroko Onoda

544 WEST 26TH STREET NEW YORK NY 10001 TEL 212 274 9300 FAX 334 9499



